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Marmen Energy is Breaking Ground on Plant Expansion, Hiring 50 New 
People, and Celebrating 10 Years of Success 

 
May 26, 2023, Brandon, SD - Marmen Energy, specializing in manufacturing wind towers, is proud to 
announce an expansion to kick off their 10-year anniversary. The company has grown exponentially since 
its inception, and today, as one of the largest wind tower manufacturers in North America, is starting a 
building expansion to include the addition of 50 new people to its workforce. 
 
Founded in 2013, Marmen Energy has become a leading player in the renewable energy industry. The 
company's state-of-the-art manufacturing facilities and skilled workforce have enabled the production of 
high-quality wind towers that meet the needs of customers across the continent. 
 
"We are grateful to the people of Brandon, SD, and the surrounding communities for their unwavering 
support over the past 10 years. Their support, along with the partnerships we've built with various tech 
schools and organizations, have been crucial to our growth and success. As part of this community, we 
remain committed to investing in workforce development and advancing the manufacturing industry. 
We look forward to continuing to work with the community to promote sustainable energy solutions," 
said Marmen’s President, Patrick Pellerin. 
 
Marmen Energy is pleased to announce that Danny Lueders has been promoted to Plant Manager. 
Lueders has been with the company for over eight years and has extensive experience in manufacturing 
and operations management. "I'm honored to take on this new role at Marmen Energy and am looking 
forward to continuing to build on the company's success. I believe that renewable energy is the future, 
and I'm proud to be part of a company that's making a positive impact on the world," said Lueders. 
 
"We are thrilled to be expanding our operations and breaking ground on this plant expansion. This 
investment will enable us to increase our capacity and efficiency, creating new job opportunities for the 
local community. We are excited about the positive economic impact it will bring," added Lueders. 
 
As Marmen Energy celebrates its 10th anniversary, the company remains dedicated to advancing the 
renewable energy industry, providing innovative solutions, and creating a sustainable future. The plant 
expansion and addition of jobs signify Marmen Energy's ongoing commitment to supporting local 
communities and fostering economic growth. 
 
For more information about Marmen Energy, please visit www.marmeninc.com/en. 


